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573.6(c)(7) 
Determination of noncompliance: 

Honda was notified by a customer that the information for the Passenger Airbag Off Indicator 
may be incorrect in the owner’s guide.  Honda conducted its own investigation and concluded 
the information was incorrect.  After discussing the topic with the NHTSA, on September 26, 
2019, Honda determined that FMVSS noncompliance existed and decided to conduct a 
noncompliance recall. 
 
 
573.6(c)(8) 
Program for remedying the noncompliance: 

Registered owners of all affected vehicles will be mailed a sticker containing the correct 
information for the Passenger Airbag Off Indicator and instructions on how to apply the sticker.   
 
The estimated date to start notification to dealers:   September 27, 2019 
The estimated date to start notifications to owners: November 15, 2019 
 
  



573.6(c)(10) 
Representative copies of all notices, bulletins and other communications: 

A copy of the dealer service bulletin, the final customer notification letter and other dealer 
communication will be submitted to your office as soon as possible. 
 
A draft of the owner notification letter will be submitted to your office as soon as possible.   
 
 
573.6(c)(11) 
Manufacturer’s campaign number: X6G 
 


